
 

   

 

PORT OF TROON  
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

NO. 03 /2024 

 

 

Port of Troon 
 
 

BA Chart 1866 
 
 

MARINERS ARE ADVISED  
 

Description: 

That there is a new Ferry Arrival/Departure procedure being implemented with 

immediate effect.  

See attached procedure at the end of this NtM. 

Impact on Mariners: 

Mariners are advised to plan their journeys accordingly and consider the ferry 

service schedule. They must always keep a listening watch on CH14/16 and comply 

any instruction given to them by the harbour authority. Notice should also be 

given to the Block lights and flashing red stop signs that will be displayed prior to 

the vessel arriving and or departing the berth. Failure to adhere to safety 

guidelines not only jeopardizes the safety of individuals and vessels but also 

undermines the integrity of maritime regulations. Mariners found in violation of 

safety protocols may face legal action, depending on the severity of the offense. 

Issuing Authority: 

This notice is issued by the Port of Troon Harbour Authority. 

 



 

   

Disclaimer: 

Mariners are reminded to exercise caution and adhere to all maritime regulations 

while navigating in the vicinity of the Troon Harbour Area. Weather conditions and 

other factors may affect ferry operations, so mariners are advised to stay updated 

on any further notices or changes. 

 
 

                                                                
 
 
 

www.abports.co.uk 
   

 

Byron O’Hanlon 
Harbour Master Ayr & Troon 

 
  17h July 2024 

 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing Organisations should 
ensure that the contents of this Notice are known to the masters or persons in charge of their 
vessel or craft. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

   

 



 

   

 


